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Sophies Story

The Beaders (2021), is an oil portrait of Pamela and Sophie - Mother and Daughter. Pamela is her husband's third wife and Sophie is her only child.
There is a tradition of hierarchy in Maasai culture which has resulted in Pamela becoming the main provider for Sophie’s education.

With the help of Lewa's micro-finance support scheme for women, Pamela has been able to set up a business whereby she creates beautifully
intricate pieces of jewellery and sells them to the tourists visiting Lewa Wildlife Conservancy. Due to the pandemic lockdown and schooel closures
across the whole of Kenya, Sophie began to help her mother to create the beads. The Beaders depicts a tender moment when a necklace Sophie
has been working on has become loose and Pamela is helping her to fix it.

Pie has attributed the painting to an unforgettable moment that occurred on cne of her visits to Pamela and Sophie’'s home;

“We were in their living room one morning before any photos were taken, just chatting and learning about each other. They were in a tricky situation
with a complete halt on the sales of their designs but Pamela did not show any signs of fragility.

“Sophie had often positioned herself further away from us and appeared almost disengaged from our presence. We wondered if maybe she was
shy or perhaps there was a language barrier.”

“Whilst we spoke to Pamela about their situation, Sophie suddenly stood up. She walked over and stood directly in front of us. She proceeded to
speak very passionately and eloquently about the importance of female education and how she as a young girl in her community has a high chance
of being forced out of school because of the lockdowns. She defiantly told us of her goals in life and what she wants to achieve and how that will
only come about with access to an education.”

“It is an incredibly brave and special action as a 16-year-old girl to stand up for your rights in front of two uncommon and unfamiliar people. A
moment | will never forget.”

We are so grateful to our community for again displaying immense generosity, and to Pie for bestowing us with such a wonderful, unique work of art
and spreading awareness of this important cause. We look forward to hearing about Sophie and others” journey and to supporting many more such
meaningful initiatives in future.



